

CITY OF NEW YORK FIRE DEPARTMENT

COMMUNITY RELATIONS BUREAU 110 CHURCH STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007 566-7951 566-7952

June 7, 1971

Fr. Ralph Feldman

Dear Ralph:

The Community Relations Bureau wants to thank you for your participation in the Fire Department-Youth Dialogues Program.

As you know, this program is carried out in order to find out and remove some of the underlying factors which cause many of the department's major problems. We appreciate very much your efforts in this worthwhile endeavor.

Attached is a pertinent letter which indicates some of the positive results and which is a credit to you personally for your participation.

Sincerely,

Herbert F. Whyte,

Deputy Assistant Chief Community Relations Bureau

Subert 7 What

HFW:maa Attend: File: